
Sir John Wood Hengrave and Flempton Trust 
Charity Number 801873 

Minutes of AGM of Trustees 
25th March 2024 

 

Present – Susan Glossop (SG), Lin Davey (LD) and Lynne Bambury (LB), Philip 
Evans (PE)   

Apologies – None 

The Trustees all agreed to serve again for the next 3 years. 

Finances 

SG ran through the accounts for the year 2023.   

In November 2023 £70,000.00 was put into a Lloyds investment account earning an 
interest rate of 3.6%.  This left £10,759.50 in Trust’s Lloyds current account. 

In 2023 a total of £2219.00 was paid out in grants.                                                                                                      

A copy of these accounts had been emailed to all the Trustees in January. 

All the Trustees approved last year’s accounts. 

LB informed the Trustees that Wendy Hall’s daughter had sent her thanks to the 
Trustees for the grant to buy her mother a mobility walker. 

We have not had a receipt from Cheryl Adler for the grant given to buy her son, 
Charlie Barrell, a laptop. It was agreed that Lynne would chase Cheryl up for the 
receipt. 

It was agreed to put a copy of the Trust’s newsletter in the Parish News and to 
deliver a copy of this to all the residents. 

A copy of the newsletter follows on the next page. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Annual update from Sir John Wood Hengrave and Flempton Trust 
Charity number 801873 

Five grants were awarded to residents in 2023.                                  

The trustees held the AGM on the 25th March 2024 to review the last year. All the 
Trustees are happy to serve on the charity again and would like to see more villagers 
apply for grants.                                                                                                           
All those living in Flempton and Hengrave can apply for grants under the following 
headings, educational, recreational and community development.                                             
Examples are, education course fees, IT equipment, text books, sports equipment, 
musical instruments, aids for the home if elderly or disabled and community projects. 
Information about the charity can be found 
www.flemptoncumhengravesuffolkpc.org.uk 

However please contact the charity’s secretary if you think you have something that 
might be funded and hasn’t been listed. 

We are looking for one new trustee for the Sir John Wood Hengrave and Flempton 
Trust. If you live in Hengrave or Flempton, and are aged over 18 and on the electoral 
register you may wish to consider whether you can serve the charity and the 
residents of the villages by offering your services as a Trustee.                                                                  
To find out more about becoming a Trustee for the Sir John Wood Hengrave and 
Flempton Trust email your details to the secretary.     

Lynne Bambury – 01284 703917   lynnebambury@hotmail.com 
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